From: sophy dury [N

Sent: 20 November 2018 19:07
To: Planning
Subject: Tree Team Ref No: 2018/5548/T

Dear Tree Team Camden,
| strongly oppose the application to fell a Mature Chestnut Tree in

the rear garden of 14 Prince Arthur Road.

I have known this tree for 24 years, it absorbs Carbon Dioxide by day and releases clean
Oxygen by night, which is essential in inner London. It is also a beautiful mature Tree.

| have been dismayed over the last few years at the amount of unnecessary extreme
pollarding allowed by your Team locally.

Do your job and protect this Mature Chestnut Tree that should be protected automatically
by the very fact of being in a Conservation Area.

Yours SD



